Looking Backwards — what we've achieved



King George V Park and Skate Park officially opened in July following a £350,000 investment with a spectacular community event.

We hosted the Gedling Book Festival which returned in June with an even bigger event over three days at Bonington Theatre and the Civic Centre.





To commemorate the anniversary of the start of WW1, we hosted a series of events across the borough, which included themed play days, various walks and talks and Gedling Show. It culminated in the spectacular Poppy Proms in August.

This year for the first time we were awarded two green flags for our parks. Arnot Hill Park which collected the flag for the eighth consecutive year and Burton Road Jubilee Park achieved it for the first time.

